
19 April 2020 

Dear Parents and Students 

Greetings of the day! 

Considering the urgency of the advisory issued by Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. 

Of India and the information received from many other sources on the cyber 

threats caused by Zoom App, we have decided to discontinue the online teaching 

through this platform. This is resolved to keep you and the teaching staff 

protected from any kind of cyber crime and leakage of sensitive information. We 

are in search of a safe, encrypted, user-friendly and multitasking platform for the 

benefit of all stakeholders. You will be informed about the secured app as soon 

as our expert team finds it out. Till then the classes on Zoom will remain 

suspended with immediate effect for Classes VI -XII. However, classes for UKG - 

Std. V will continue on whatAapp. You are also requested to terminate the Zoom 

App (deleting or uninstalling is not enough) from all your devices for your safety. 

Please follow the following steps to terminate the Zoom app: 

1. First of all, please sign out. 

2. Then to terminate the account: 

A. Open webpage and go to your account 

B. Account management on left side column. 

C. Go to Account 

D. Terminate my account 

4. Delete Zoom Application 

5. Restart your device 

Wishing you a safe and healthy future 

 

TEAM DAVPKT 

 


